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FUNDING COMMITMENT DOCUMENTATION
North Windham Moves: Regional Mobility - Local Access Project

MaineDOT and the Town of Windham are committed to fully funding their match portions of
Project costs, including any additional costs that may exceed the estimated Project cost. Non-
Federal match funds from the Town of Windham will come from the Town’s general fund and
an approved bond. All funds have been allocated.

State funds will be used for MaineDOT’s match. All funds have been allocated. MaineDOT is
very experienced working with USDOT to fund, construct, manage and complete Federally-
funded infrastructure projects.



STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
16 STATE HOUSE STATION
AUGUSTA, MAINE (4333-0016

Janet T. Mills Bruce A. Van Note

GOVERNOR COMMISSIONER

February 24, 2023

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg, Secretary
United States Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Re: Assurance of Matching Funds
Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

This letter serves as evidence of assurance by the State of Maine Department of Transportation
(MaineDOT) that matching funds for the 2023 Rebuilding American Infrastructure with
Sustainability and Equity (RAISE) Grant application “North Windham Moves: Regional
Mobility - Local Access Project” submitted by MaineDOT are committed and will be provided.

MaineDOT is seeking $25 million in FY 2023 RAISE Grant funding, matched by $3.125
million in state funding and $3.125 million from the Town of Windham. This project will be
included in MaineDOT’s Work Plan and the Statewide Transportation Improvement Program
(STIP). It is consistent with MaineDOT’s long-range plan. MaineDOT is committed to
providing these matching funds to the Federal funds requested.

Bruce A. Van Note
Commissioner

THE MAINE DEBFARFMENT OF TRANSPORTATION I8 AN AFPFERMATIVE ACTION - EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER,
PHONE: (207} 624-3000 TTY USERS CALL MAINE RELAY 711 ) FAX: (Z07) 6Ld-3001




Town of Windham

Office of the Town Manager
8 School Road
Windham, ME 04062

Barry A. Tibbetts, Town Manager
batibbetts@windhammaine.us

207.892.1907 voice
207.892.1910 fax

February 24, 2023

The Honorable Pete Buttigieg, Secretary
United States Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Re: Assurance of Matching Funds
Dear Secretary Buttigieg:

This letter serves as evidence of assurance by the Town of Windham that matching funds for
the 2023 Rebuilding American Infrastructure with Sustainability and Equity (RAISE)
Discretionary Grant application “North Windham Moves: Regional Mobility - Local Access
Project” submitted by MaineDOT are committed and will be provided.

MaineDOT is seeking $25 million in FY 2023 RAISE Discretionary Grant funding, matched by
$3.125 million in state funding and $3.125 million from the Town of Windham. This project will
be included in MaineDOT’s Work plan and is consistent with their long-range plan. Town of
Windham is committed to providing these matching funds to the Federal funds requested.

Sincerely,
Barry A. Tibbetts
Town Manager
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